
U.S. 202, Section 61N 
Whitpain Township, Montgomery County 

   Construction Update 
   September 2025  

 

Page 1 of 2 
 

In September 2025, the U.S. 202-61N project will enter the final stages of construction, with 
multiple traffic switches required to complete all of the remaining work.   

 

The contractor has completed the construction of all new concrete roadway pavement at the 
Skippack Pike intersection.   

 
 

Both of the precast box culverts on Skippack Pike have been installed and the contractor has 
completed the construction of the cast in place wing walls, distribution slab and approach slabs 
at the culvert on the west leg of Skippack Pike. 
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Remaining work on the project includes the construction of the cast in place wing walls, 
distribution slab and approach slabs for the culvert on the east leg of Skippack Pike. 

 
 

The contractor will also begin implementing traffic switches on U.S. 202, to shift traffic away 
from the middle of the roadway, to begin construction of the concrete median dividers and 
“porkchop” island.  Construction of the median dividers and “porkchop” island on Skippack Pike 
will take place once traffic can be shifted, following the completion of the approach slabs on the 
east leg of Skippack Pike. 

 

Placement of the final asphalt wearing course will begin in late September and will take multiple 
weeks to complete.  During this period, the work will require multiple traffic shifts to create safe 
work areas to enable paving operations to advance.   

 

Following the placement of the final asphalt wearing course, the contractor will place the final 
pavement markings and complete the installation of the new traffic signals in their permanent 
configuration.   

 

The U.S. 202-61N project is anticipated to be substantially complete, with all lanes open to 

traffic, by Thanksgiving.  Ancillary items of work and final project closeout activities will extend 

into next spring but are not anticipated to impact traffic.   


